Sherri Miller
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From: Karen Younce <kyounce@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 25, 2024 11:23 AM

To: Sherri Miller

Subject: Transient Guest Tax Committee members

Good morning Sherri,

The Transient Guest Tax Committee held a discussion by email last week.

This is to let you know that the committee members whose terms have expired are all willing to continue
to serve, including

BarBara Wright, Charlie Gipple, and Susan Croft.

Brandon Bellesine's term expired in 2023. He is willing to continue, with his term backed up to begin
where the old one ended in 2023.

Karen




